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Auditor General announces strategy for the coming year 

 
VICTORIA – Auditor General Carol Bellringer released her office’s 2016-17 Service Plan, 
outlining goals and strategies for the coming fiscal year and how her office will measure its 
progress. 
 
“The Service Plan provides strong direction for our office,” Bellringer said. “It sets out what 
we’re doing and how we’re evaluating ourselves.” 
 
The Office of the Auditor General mainly produces audit opinions on government’s financial 
statements and performance audits that speak to the efficiency and effectiveness of government’s 
programs. The office’s performance audit and financial audit coverage plans identify the work it 
intends to start over the next three years. Both coverage plans are available on the office’s 
website. 
 
The Service Plan is available on the Office of the Auditor General website: www.bcauditor.com  
 
About the Office of the Auditor General of British Columbia 
The Auditor General is a non-partisan, independent officer of the Legislature who reports 
directly to the Legislative Assembly. The Auditor General Act empowers the Auditor General 
and staff (known as the Office of the Auditor General or OAG) to conduct audits, report findings 
and make recommendations. 
 
Service Plan for 2016-17: www.bcauditor.com/pubs 
 
For more information or to speak with the Auditor General, please contact: 
 
Office of the Auditor General 
250 419-6100 
www.bcauditor.com 
 
Subscribe to receive report e-notifications at www.bcauditor.com/reach/subscribe. 
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